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| LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

21, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone : ROYal 3561 6 (Lines)

25th ¥ebruary, 1955,
Dear Sirs,

megs “ALFRED PLYM®

I am in receipt of your letter of the
16th instant enclosing a copy of one which you
have received from Mess~ss NesV. Boele Scheepswerven
in connectlion with the proposed lengthening of the
above ship to 184'=9*, We have Informed this firm,
by telephone through our Rotterdam Office, that this
proposal cannot be approved and that the lengthening
should be limited to 172'-0*" giving proportions of
slxteem to upper deck. ‘It 1s understood that a
fresh submigsion will now be _made.

Yours faithfully,
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